
 
 

Guest Tickets Information for the  

Commencement Ceremony  

for the Class of 2025 
May 18, 2026, 3:00 P.M. 

Ira Allen Chapel 

Tickets will be available online for request by degree candidates only from Friday, March 28 
– Thursday, May 1 at 12:00 P.M. (EDT). Each degree candidate is eligible to receive up to six 
tickets.  

Who needs a ticket? 

Degree candidates do not need a ticket to participate in the Larner College of Medicine 
Ceremony.  

Anyone who is not a degree candidate will need a ticket. Guests will not be admitted 
without a ticket. All guests require a ticket, including children of all ages. 

Larner College of Medicine Faculty who participate in the faculty procession do not need a 
ticket. Guest hooders who are not current Larner College of Medicine faculty will need a 
ticket.  

Who can reserve tickets?  

Only degree candidates can reserve tickets online. Guests seeking tickets must connect 
with their degree candidate. Degree candidates do not need a ticket to participate in the 
Larner College of Medicine Ceremony.  

When can tickets be reserved?  

Tickets may be reserved from Friday, March 28 –  Thursday, May 1 at 12:00 noon (EDT). 

How can tickets be reserved? 



Larner College of Medicine degree candidates will receive an email from 
Academic_Ceremonies@uvm.edu in their UVM email (NOT their MED.UVM.EDU) account 
on Friday, March 28. The email will include a link to the University of Vermont University 
Tickets web page where they will be asked to log in with their UVM Net ID and password. 
Once logged in, degree candidates will be able to reserve their tickets and print them out at 
any time and/or send them to their family and friends. 

If you are a degree candidate and you do not receive an email on Friday, March 28 from 
Academic_Ceremonies@uvm.edu (be sure to check your junk mail folder) in your UVM 
email account please contact Liz Dohrman for assistance.  

How many tickets can be reserved? 

Larner College of Medicine degree candidates may reserve up to 6 tickets each. Tickets 
cannot be duplicated. Guests will be required to have their tickets available at all times 
and will need them for entry, exit, and re-entry to the Ira Allen Chapel.  

Guests without tickets may view the ceremony via livestream. A link to the livestream will 
be posted on the Commencement webpage.   

What if I need more than 6 tickets? 

If a degree candidate would like more than 6 tickets, additional tickets may be available 
(but are not guaranteed). Students may request to add up to two additional tickets via the 
wait list when requesting tickets. Please note that requesting additional tickets via the wait 
list is not a guarantee that you will be able to receive more than your original 6 tickets; it 
will get you on a wait list for additional tickets in the event there are leftover tickets after 
the initial reservation period. Additional tickets will be released on May 2, after the initial 
ticketing period has closed. If additional tickets are available, students who requested 
them will be notified via email when their tickets are ready to be claimed. Wait list tickets 
must be claimed within 24 hours. Unclaimed tickets will be released to others on the 
waitlist.   
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